
May 24, 2010 at 12:07pm
Subject: Geekversity refund
Hi,
 
I noticed that you are a member of the Geekversity Issues Group.
 
I'm a Sydney-based lawyer from the online legal service provider http://
www.facebook.com/l/1e67d;AffordableLegalServices.com.au. We specialise in 
commercial disputes and debt recovery. Recently we've been working with a number 
of former and current Geekversity students to pursue refunds of the fees they paid 
to Geekversity. We are having real and consistent success pursuing refunds, 
particularly for students who didn't sign the Geekversity Variation Deed in or 
around November 2009.
 
The reason I write is to offer our legal services to you. 
 
For students that didn't sign the Geekversity Variation Deed in or around November 
2009 we're offering our services on a no-win, no-fee basis. If we can't get you a 
refund or reasonable settlement offer, we won't charge you a cent. If you do receive 
a refund or settlement amount, we'll take a small commission, leaving you with the 
majority of that refund or settlement amount. Under this fee structure, there is 
absolutely zero risk for you.
 
For students that did sign the Geekversity Variation Deed in or around November 
2009, our experience has been a little different. Put simply, the provisions of that 
Geekversity Variation Deed make it much harder to seek refunds, and our work is 
much more complex and involved. As a consequence, we're offering our services to 
students that did sign the Geekversity Variation Deed in or around November 2009 
at our standard hourly rates.
 
As you may know, there have been a lot of changes in Geekversity recently. There 
have been a lot of changes in personnel, trading names and ownership of the 
Geekversity program which may affect your ability to seek a refund of your 
Geekversity fees. If you want to pursue a refund, you need to get in fast.  If you'd 
like to pursue a refund of your Geekversity fees or would like to chat about your 
options please feel free to contact me. 
 
My contact details are as follows:
 
Phone: (02) 8011 4425
Email: Michael@http://www.facebook.com/l/1e67d;AffordableLegalServices.com.au
skype: michael.a.forster
 
Sorry for the long message. I look forward to hearing from you, and to working with 
you to enforce your legal rights.
 
Michael
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